
 
 
 

 

July 14, 2022 
 
1300 Thames Street Office, LLC 
Harbor Point Parcel 2 Holdings, LLC 
222 Central Park Ave # 2100 
Virginia Beach, VA  23462 
Attn: Matt Barnes – Smith, CFO 
 
RE:  Amendment to Harbor Point Planned Unit Development – City Council Public Hearing Notification 
 
Mr. Barnes-Smith, 
 
Per my previous letter, please also note specifics below with regard to the upcoming hearing that effects the 
Harbor Point PUD.  
 

 
BALTIMORE CITY COUNCIL 

PUBLIC HEARING ON BILL NO. 22-0219 
 
The Economic and Community Development Committee of the Baltimore City Council will meet on Tuesday, 
August 9, 2022 at 2:05 p.m. to conduct a public hearing on City Council Bill No. 22-0219. The Committee will 
conduct the hearing at City Hall,Clarence “Du” Burns Chambers, 100 N. Holliday Street, Baltimore, Maryland, 
21202.  
 
CC 22-0219 - Planned Unit Development - Amendment - Harbor Point  
 

For the purpose of approving certain amendments to the Development Plan of the Harbor Point Planned 
Unit Development.  
 
By authority of Article – _Zoning, Section 5-201(a) and Title 13, Baltimore City Revised Code  
(Edition 2000)  

 
NOTE: This bill is subject to amendment by the Baltimore City Council.  
 
Applicant: Harbor Point Development LLC  
 
For more information, contact Committee Staff at (410) 396-1260.  
 

SHARON GREEN MIDDLETON  
Chair 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jonathan Flesher 
Vice President 


